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Letter to Hal H. Crabb, Jr.
October 28, 1985

Should you have questions concerning this matter
please refer them to David Catanach at the Santa Fe
Division Office.

Sincerely,

R. L. STAMETS
Director

RLS/GQ/fd

cc: VArtesia District Office
Maddox Energy Corporation
717 N. Harwood
Dallas, Texas 75201



